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Addendum No. 1 

RFP No. 2024-16 Addendum No. 1  

 
 

October 2, 2024 
 
The original Invitation to Bid (ITB) documents shall remain in full force and effect, except as 
modified herein, which shall take precedence over any contrary provisions in the prior documents.  
    
This addendum is being issued to address questions received, make revisions to the original 
solicitation document, and release attachments. 
 
The following revisions have been made to the above-referenced solicitation.  Additional 
information has been underlined: 
 
ARTICLE 3 – SCOPE OF WORK / TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS 
 
3.2 Scope of Work 
 
This work will be performed at ten (10) locations as indicated in Exhibits G&H.  Five (5) locations 
are within the City of Doral Right of Way and five (5) locations are within the Miami-Dade County 
Right of Way.  All locations are “within the City of Doral.” 

 
This work includes Maintenance of Traffic, clearing and grubbing, curb and gutter, sidewalk, 
roadway base and stabilized subgrade, paving, tree removal/relocation and miscellaneous site 
restoration. All work must comply with the American with Disabilities Act (ADA). Through the 
Invitation to Bid (ITB) process described herein, qualified Contractors interested in assisting the 
City with the provision of such services must prepare and submit a bid packet in accordance with 
the procedure and schedule of this ITB. The City will review submittals only from those contractors 
that submit an ITB packet which includes all the information required herein.   
 
The following Exhibits are released regarding the above-referenced solicitation: 
 
Exhibit F – Bus Shelter Details 
Exhibit G – City Plans 
Exhibit H – County Plans 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this addendum, please do not hesitate to contact 
procurement@cityofdoral.com. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Cheryl L. Olson, MBA, CPPO, C.P.M., CPM 
Sr. Procurement Process Consultant 
Civic Initiatives, LLC 
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